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21 November 2024 
  
Dear parent/carer 
  
School Christmas Dinner - Thursday 19th December 2024 
  
As we approach the end of the Catholic Church's year, our thoughts turn to Advent and our preparations for 
Christmas. 
  
Our annual student Christmas Dinner will be held on Thursday 19th December 2024. 
 
If you would like to reserve a Christmas Dinner for [SHORTSTUDENTNAME] please indicate below on the 
parental reply slip by Friday, 29th November 2024 , so that our canteen staff can order the required 
ingredients. You will need to make the payment of £2.60 on their ParentPay school meal account.  If your 
child is on Free School Meals, please click the reply box below only and your child's FSM entitlement will be 
debited on the day. You do not have to make the payment on ParentPay.  Please indicate on the reply form 
if your child has any dietary requirements. 
 
Please note that the full list of students who have chosen to have a school Christmas dinner will be 
printed off on Monday, 2nd December and passed on to our canteen staff, so to avoid 
disappointment, please make sure that you order your child's meal in time. 
 
We will also celebrate Christmas Jumper Day on the same day, Thursday 19th December.  Students do 
not need to bring a donation this year, and we will arrange to make a suitable charitable donation on behalf 
of the whole school.  If students wish to wear a Christmas jumper, they must still wear their full school 
uniform, i.e. shirt, tie and blazer with Christmas jumper worn under their blazer. 
 
More information will follow nearer the time about end of term arrangements. 
  
Yours faithfully 
  
 
 
Mr S Holland  
Headteacher 
  

 
PARENTAL REPLY Form - please click on appropriate responses by Friday 29th November 2024 and press 
SUBMIT 
School Christmas Dinner - Thursday 19th December 2024 
 
STUDENT NAME: [STUDENTNAME]     FORM: [REG] 
  

Yes Pay on ParentPay * Yes, I would like my child to have a school Christmas Dinner on Thursday, 19th 
December and will pay £2.60 on their ParentPay school meal account 
 

Yes FSM * Yes, I would like my child to have a school Christmas Dinner on Thursday, 19th December 
and my child is entitled to free school meals - I understand that I do not need to make a payment on 
ParentPay 
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Please indicate in the box below if your child has any dietary requirements: 

 

No * No, my child DOES NOT want a school Christmas Dinner this year. 
 
*If you need login details for ParentPay, please get in touch with the finance department at school. 

 


